
 
 
 
OVERVIEW 
The Arizona Department of 
Transportation is making improvements 
to Interstate 10 (I-10) in Tucson between 
Kino Parkway and Country Club Road. 
The I-10: Kino to Country Club project is 
the first project to come out of the I-10 
and State Route (SR) 210 Transportation 
Design Concept Report (DCR) that was 
completed in 2020. Access the I-10/SR 
210 Transportation DCR and Final 
Environmental Assessment (EA) here:  

https://azdot.gov/planning/transportation-studies/interstate-10-and-state-route-210-study 
 
The project will address traffic capacity and congestion, improve safety, increase traffic flow and 
improve the traffic interchanges at Kino Parkway and at Country Club Road. 

 

PROJECT ELEMENTS 

➢​ Reconstructing I-10 to three general purpose lanes in each direction between Kino 
Parkway and Alvernon Way and four general purpose lanes in each direction west of 
Kino Parkway to milepost 262 (east of Park Avenue) 

➢​ Reconstructing the traffic interchange at I-10 and Kino Parkway to improve existing 
traffic and safety issues 

➢​ Constructing a new traffic interchange at I-10 and Country Club Road 
➢​ Removing the traffic interchange at Palo Verde Road and I-10 
➢​ Constructing a new I-10 westbound entrance ramp from Alvernon Way 
➢​ Constructing an I-10 undercrossing to connect the North and South Kino Sports 

Complex 
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PROJECT SCHEDULE 

 

STAY INFORMED 
Visit the project website at http://azdot.gov/i10kinotocountryclub for more information and to 
subscribe for project updates by email. 

CONTACT US 

➢​ Phone: ADOT Project Information Line at 855.712.8530 
➢​ Email: i10kinotocc@azdot.gov  
➢​ Mail: ADOT Communications and Public Involvement, 1655 W. Jackson St., MD 126F, 

Phoenix, AZ 85007 

 
Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
and other nondiscrimination laws and authorities, ADOT does not discriminate on the basis of 
race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. Persons that require a reasonable 
accommodation based on language or disability should contact Carissa Klaus at 855.712.8530 
or projects@azdot.gov. Requests should be made as early as possible to ensure the State has 
an opportunity to address the accommodation. 
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